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You don't often get email from twooldridge@recsolar.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hello,
I received Darcy’s out of office directing me to include planning @ prcity.com in her
absence. Also including Marci as she was my original point of contact to help guide our
extension efforts.

In reference to Darcy’s question regarding the reason for needing an extension to our
C.U.P.

REC respectfully requests an extension to the PD 22-21 and CUP 22-21 due to delays
with PG&E for completion of System Impact Studies, determination, and design of
necessary utility upgrades by PG&E to accommodate the solar PV project. We have just
received the Interconnection Agreement from PG&E and don’t anticipate any additional
barriers from utility with the project moving forward. REC has also been working
diligently with Paso Robles’ permitting department as well as Public Works department
in pursuit of building and civil permits to ensure we can mobilize and begin construction
on the project this year. Please do not hesitate should you need any additional
information.

Thank you,

Tanya Wooldridge

VP, Development | REC Solar

she/her

725.264.6304

twooldridge@recsolar.com

recsolar.com
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